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ILLINOIS STATE POLICE SEEKS PUBLIC’S ASSISTANCE IN 

FATAL CRASH ON EDENS EXPRESSWAY 

WILMETTE – Illinois State Police (ISP) Division of Criminal Investigation Zone 1 is requesting 

the public’s assistance in the investigation surrounding the death of a 35-year-old male.    

 

On January 7, 2025, at approximately 7 a.m., ISP responded to a fatal traffic crash on Interstate 94 

westbound near Lake Avenue. The vehicle crashed and the 35-year-old male driver later 

succumbed to his injuries. 

 

Anyone driving in the area at the time of the crash, anyone who observed the crash, or anyone who 

has dash camera footage, please submit a tip online at http://isptips.illinois.gov/ or contact ISP 

Troop 3 at 847-294-4400. 
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